
Beecholme Newsletter 10th July, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We do hope that you enjoyed the     

Summer Fair last Friday. There was a 

lovely, positive atmosphere and the children had a  

wonderful time with their friends and families. 

Well done and many thanks go to the Friends of 

Beecholme (FOBS) who organised the stalls themselves 

this year and gave their time before, during and after 

the event. It was very much appreciated. This small 

group of parents are committed and dedicated to     

raising money for all the children. If you feel you can 

join them, please contact them now ready for the next 

event. They would love the extra help. 

Many thanks also goes to Miss Bousfield who was the 

main school link with the FOBs and to all the staff who 

stayed and supported the event. 

As parents, you are all members of FOBs, look out for 

future events and meetings next year and if you can 

help that would definitely share the load! We will let 

you know what the grand total is as soon as possible. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sternberg 

 

Transition Morning  

Children will meet their new teacher on 
Wednesday, 12th July at 11.00 a.m. 

This is so the children can see the   
classrooms and know where they are  
going next year. This helps to minimise 
any worries they may have. 

Dates 

School will close on Friday, 21st July with a finish time 

of 1:45 p.m. 

School will re-open for children on Wednesday, 6th        

September 2023 

The doors to all classrooms will open at 8.45 a.m.  

Little Acorns —After School Club 

In September, there will be an increase in the 

after school club from £12 to £13 per session. Siblings 

will pay £11. Breakfast Club will remain at the same 

cost of £5 per session, siblings paying £4. 

Class teachers for 2023-2024 

 

Miss Mantel-Year 2 Teacher 

Miss Mantel will sadly be leaving 

Beecholme this year. Next year she will be travelling 

and having some well deserved time to explore the 

world. She has been a fantastic teacher and addition 

to the Beecholme staff team. For all the families who 

have had children in her class, you know that they 

make fabulous progress and learn through exciting 

and creative experiences. We wish her well on her 

travels. 

Ms Slinger—SENCO 

Ms Slinger has been an efficient and enthusiastic  

SENCo who has  supported many of our families with 

children who have Special Educational Needs.         

Although she has been with us a short time she has 

definitely made a great impact on the school. She will 

be taking on an Inclusion leader roll full-time at      

another school. We know she will keep in touch with 

us. We wish her all the best for the future. Mrs Sue     

Brackenbury will be taking over the role at Beecholme 

and has already had a meeting with Ms Slinger to  

ensure a smooth hand over. 

Miss Grabowska– Learning Support Assistant 

Miss Grabowska will also be leaving Beecholme to 

become an administrative assistant. She has helped 

so many of our families, especially those who are 

Polish. We thank her and hope she has a wonderful 

time in her new career. 

Class Teacher 

Early Years Unit  Miss van Noorden 

Year 1 Miss Casban 

Year 2 Miss Bousfield 

Year 3 Miss Doyley 

Year 4 Miss Linbourne 

Year 5 Miss Morris/Mrs Raja 

Year 6 Mrs Martin 


